
Iowa Harness Horse Association 
Board of Director Meeting Minutes 
September 21, 2019 
 
The Board of director of the Iowa Harness Association met Saturday 
September 21, 2019 at the What Cheer Fairgrounds. Present were 
Royal Roland, Jim Reese, Tony Paris, Adam Hauser, Scott Smith, Jeff 
Cary, Will Roland, Mark Mintun and Dana Meyer. 
 
Minutes of the July 4, 2019 meeting were distributed. Jeff Carey moved 
and Scott Smith seconded to approve. All ayes. 
 
Treasurer’s report was discussed. Jeff Carey moved to approve the 
Treasurer’s report and Tony Paris seconded. All ayes. 
 
Racing Issues: 
 
Mark Mintun moved to reimburse Gary Liles purse money on Battle 
Queen for the Iowa Sire Stakes. Will seconded the motion. All ayes. 
 
It has been determined that Battle Queen raced and is not eligible. Gary 
Liles notified of this and he agreed to give back the purse money of 
$7,147.00. 
 
Gary Liles USTA membership suspension was discussed. 
 
Will Roland moved to have a letter drafted to the USTA regarding the 
lack of due process. Royal Roland was appointed to draft this letter. 
Adam Hauser seconded the motion. All ayes. 
 
Adam Hauser moved to continue the discussion for buying property for 
racing and a training facility. Mark Mintun seconded the motion. All 
ayes. 
 
Dana presented the $1,000 estimate for having the photos on the start 
truck redone to match the same type as on the promotion trailer. Jeff 
Carey motioned to approve this expense and Mark Mintun seconded. 
All ayes. 
 



Meeting adjourned at 3:05 PM 


